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I support LD 1840. Allowing medical cannabis to be sold legally at caregiver events 
only strengthens a patients ability to meet the people producing the medicine that they
depend on. Giving patients an opportunity to ask questions about cultivation, 
extraction and all processes that go into the medicine they consume. There is no better
way for patients to make informed decisions about who they are getting medicine 
from then meeting producers face to face. This is also a wonderful opportunity for 
patients and caregivers to connect and network. Allowing these events to occur 
legally would also generate revenue for the state through the sales taxes that are 
already in place. 


